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Donations Make a Huge Difference

N.R.A.G.E INC is a 501 (c) (3) organization that supports the prevention of youth
violence through offering a structured education and training curriculum under its
primary program YRU ANGRY. Our mission is to defuse anger within the academic
arena with our targeted audience being youth in grades K- 12. We are not limited to
youth alone. We also provide adult training to circumvent workplace violence, address
anger management, court appointed anger management training and more. For us to
continue our mission, we need your support.

If you wish to donate by credit card or debit card, please click on the “Donate” button.
The process is easy to follow and only takes a few minutes. Once you have entered
your information, a confirmation page will appear for you to confirm your donation. You
will receive an e-mail confirmation and reference number after you have made your
contribution. All contributions are fully tax deductible according to IRS code. Using your
email, we will forward to you a document to use as your tax records.

Your generosity and support will enable us to provide services that are critical to
overcoming anger, aggression, and concerns that lead to acts of violence.

As a result of your gift, you will be helping us to:

o purchase more calming corners for youth at the schools we visit.

« provide additional staffing for our semester YRU ANGRY training.

« inform legislators about the value of mental health treatment.

« train citizens who are court appointed on anger management techniques.

o Provide holistic training to family members who deal with family violence.

o Assist individuals, families, educators, and human resource departments with
identifying mental health agencies and other available resources.

Your one-time gift is great, but even better, please consider making a recurring monthly
donation. Help us to help others. Thank you!

Should you wish to contribute by check, please send it to:
NRAGE INC: 3727 Edgehill Drive, Cleveland, Ohio 44121

Let’'s work together to save our youth and our communities!



